

Tel: 01582 593469

Email: admin@wauludprimary.co.uk Website: www.wauludprimary.co.uk

NEWSLETTER 13 6th June 2017

"Working together to provide a safe, inclusive learning environment where all are valued respected and achieve their very best.

Challenges are met with determination and welcomed as opportunities to flourish and grow."

Dear Parents and Carers,

Hope all our pupils and their families had a restful half term break. We would like to congratulate the positive attitudes displayed by our Year 6 and Year 2 pupils during their assessments tests. We have a busy half term planned, please keep an eye out for important dates.

Mrs Devereux Headteacher



Weekly Attendance Winners 100% Congratulations

Outstanding Attendance

We are very pleased to announce we have a number of pupils from KSI and KS2 who have achieved 100% attendance for the current academic year to date. Well done to all those pupils who have shown commitment and dedication

We expect children to attend school every day, as long as they are fit and healthy enough to do so.

Regular attendance also helps children to develop their confidence and to make and keep lasting friendships.

Thank you to all the parents we appreciate your on-going support in ensuring your children are in school as much as possible so we can help them reach their full potential.



Waulud Nursery Places 2017/2018 ~ Available



Nursery places are available from September 2017 at Waulud Nursery for any child Aged 3 years old.



Remodelling Project

Our Nursery is being completely remodelled during the summer holidays. The plans will be on display this term.

If you would like a place for your child please call the school office 01582 593469

Dates for Your Diary End of Term — Thursday 20th July 2017

Breakfast Club

We are open at 7.45am, your child is entitled to a healthy breakfast which includes:

- Cereal
- Toast
- Milk
- **Muffins**
- **Pancakes**
- Crumpets Juice
- Milk





Pupils also have the opportunity to socialise /interact with other pupils, it's a good opportunity to catch up on homework or reading too.





Please call the school office and book a place for your child in advance. Payment of £2.00 can be made to the school office



Our Congratulations go to the

The following pupils who have received a Waulud Award their excellent work and achievements in class in the last few weeks

Year I - Neila, Amanda, Kaneil, Noemi Year 2 - Ellie-Jo, Alina, Entrodge, Kaif Year 3 - Rachael, Summer, Ryan, Rayaan Year 4 - Sa-Rhyia, Malaki, Shueb, Sylvia, Kyrah Year 5 - Rose, Andrea, Keo, Wiktoria Year 6 - Saiba, Hannah



Mark, Sa-Rhyia, Ryan, Ben, Summer, Nigar, Atiya, Alexandra, Taher, Alex, Rehana, Jayden, Nevaeh, Bilal, Yaseen, Hassnain, Joseph, Maria, Keiran, Vanessza, Isis, Issac, Kacper, Kimathi

POLLING

Nursery will be closed on Thursday 8th June 2017

Nursery will only be open as a polling station only from 7am till 10pm

Please DO NOT park your vehicle in the school car park.

Thank you

Summer School Uniform





As the summer is finally here!! Pupils have an option to wear the summer school uniform.

Cirls

Yellow and White Dress, White Socks, Black Shoes

Boys

Grey Shorts, Waulud Polo Shirt, Black Shoes

All pupils are encouraged to wear a cap or a hat during play time and lunchtime to protect them from the sun, please ensure your child comes to school with a sun protective hat.

Computing and Online Safety TOP TIPS



Access to Free WiFi is growing but how do you know that when you and your children connect to it that is automatically filtered? The Friendly WiFi symbol has been created in collaboration with The UK Council for Child Internet Safety (UKCCIS), initiated by Government and WiFi providers after concerns were raised by leading child safety charities that children and young people were being put at risk of viewing and accessing inappropriate material when using public WiFi. The 'Friendly WiFi' symbol is designed to help children, young people and adults know that the WiFi they are connecting to is filtered and independently accredited. So next time you are out and about think before you and your children connect to the WiFi. Look out for the The Friendly WiFi symbol. Visit www.friendlywifi.com to find out more.